
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/18/2014 4:47:51 PM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up

Julie -

I think this will be less useful than 1 was hoping - it’s more their impression of us. It might be useful for
contacts.

Take care!

yours,

sid

. RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 4:06 PM 
To: Oietz Sidney 
0C: Redacted ; Ho, Nick
Subject: FW: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up 
Importance: High

Sid,

Here is the German report That Julie wanted to see before she left.
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Can you email to her.

Thanks,

Redacted

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Monday. March Q3, 2014 9:03 AM 

■ Redacted....... RedactedTrv Frazier-Hampton, Janice Y; Strauss, Todd; 
Griffes, Peter 
__; Dietz, Sidney

Redacted
Cc] Redacted
Subject: FW: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up

Hi all,

We would like to share this (brief) report on DR in California published by the German 
delegation we hosted in October for a DR workshop.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Redacted
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Redacted

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From - Redacted
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 7:51 AM 
To: [Redacted
Subject: RE: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up

Redacted

Redacted
Get over to EP as well. I think presented to this group and maybe others did to. Peter?

Redacted

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 5:31 PM 
To: Ho, Nick: Abreu, I Redacted ~
Redacted

Subject: FW: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up

SB GT&S 0314944



Dear DR friends,

The German delegation we hosted for a one-day workshop on DR in California just sent the 
final report they will be publishing in a German energy policy journal. It is a quick and 
interesting read. Enjoy!

Happy Weekend!

Redacted

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Bayer, Benjamin fmailto:Beniamin.Baver@iass-potsdam.de1
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 6:07 AM 
To: | Redacted ~
Cc: Alexandra Langenheld (alexandra.lanqenheld@aqora-enerqiewende.de): Jenner, Steffen 
(Steffen.Jenner@bmub.bund.de): Schauble, Dominik 
Subject: Demand Response Workshop Follow-Up

RedacDear ted
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We would like to thank you again for hosting the Demand Response Workshop on October 
15th. Also, we wanted to let you know that we have taken up your valuable inputs and 
comments and have written a working paper about our findings. The English version was 
published by our institute on the IASS website - here is the link: http://www.iass-
potsdam.de/publications/iass-series/working-papers

The German version will be published in April by a national journal on energy policy.

At the moment I am working on a paper about demand response integration in the other US 
electricity markets. I will be in touch with you later in the process.

We are looking forward to future collaborations and staying in touch with you.

Best,

Alexandra, Dominik, Steffen and Benjamin

Benjamin Bayer

Junior Fellow

Plattform Energiewende

IASS Potsdam

Institute for Advanced Sustainability Studies e.V.

Berliner Str. 130

D-14467 Potsdam
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Phone +49 (0) 331 288 22344

Mobile+49(0) 151 211 50377

Mail benjamin.bayer@iass-potsdam.de

Web www. iass-potsdam. de
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